Select Board’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

11/1/2021
A true rec iskecorded:
/\ F
Present were:
Marc Bernier
Deborah Marquis
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries
Other Business:

Discussed with Wendall Card, Jr about removing metal from Recycling Center.

Chad Halloway was in to give the Selectmen an update concerning the plowing contract with Bamford
Foundations.

Resident called for information regarding In-law apartment, renting a room and AirBnb requirements — was
informed to talk with Planning Board. Question was raised about when or if the Planning Board was going
update the Land Use Ordinance or should the Ordinance Committee be reviewing this with both the Planning
Board and the Select Board.

Adjournment at 7:15pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Brad seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



